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Student absence: 604-668-6269 & PRESS "1" 

School Website: https://lee.sd38.bc.ca/ 
 

We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the hǝn̓q̓ǝmin̓ǝm̓ language group on whose traditional and 
unceded territories we teach, learn, and live.  

 
Wednesday, Sept 11, 2024 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sept 9-13     

Welcome back 
assembly – parent 
and guardians 
welcome 
10:45am 

Sept 16-20    

Meet the Staff 
evening and 
Welcome Back 
BBQ.   
 
Times below 

Pro-d – No School 

 

Brand new school year excitment 

Welcome back to Walter Lee and to the 2024/25 school year. We are excited 
to have students back at Walter Lee school.  After only 2 week of school, it 
already feels like we never left!!   
 
We are excited for a wonderful school year full of activities and learning.  This 
year our school will focus will be on learning how to CARE of ourselves, CARE 

of others and CARE for our community.  What “CARE” means and understand how it feels to be kind and 
respectful in face to face and virtual interactions.   
 

New digital device policy 

An email was sent to all Richmond families to present the Digital Device policy.  This attachment is available on 
our school website. 
 
Elementary Schools (K-7):  

• Students should not have personal digital devices in their possession during the school day unless 
permission is granted by the supervising staff for educational purposes. This includes during recess and 
lunch or while outside on the playground or on school property.  

• It is recommended that students do not bring personal digital devices to school.  

• Personal electronic device that can be used to communicate or to access the internet, such as a cell 
phone, a tablet, smart watch, gaming device, and electronic toy. 

 
Please also be reminded that our classrooms and school will NOT be using any social media applications 
(Discord, Whatsapp, X, Instagram, etc) to relay information with families (notices, homework, etc). 
  

The Lion’s Roar 
Walter Lee Elementary 

 

https://lee.sd38.bc.ca/
https://lee.sd38.bc.ca/news/2024/09/district-personal-devices-policy
https://lee.sd38.bc.ca/news/2024/09/district-personal-devices-policy


 

Meet the Staff event 
Thursday, September 19 
Session 1: 4:45-5:05pm           
Session 2: 5:05-5:25pm 

  
This is an invitation for families to come into the school to meet your child’s new teacher.  Two 20-minute sessions have 
been organized for your convenience and to allow families with more than 1 child to see at least 2 teachers during this 
event.  

 

Welcome Back BBQ 
Thursday, September 19 

5:30-7:00pm 
  
Please see correspondences from the Walter Lee PAC for more information (activities available and how to order dinner). 

 

Epi-pens and perscriptions back to the school 

If your child requires an Epipen at school, please come to the school office with a current Epipen and 
prescription and complete the required documents. 
 

Reminder of school parking and drop-off guidelines 

To ensure the safety of students please be aware of the guidelines and directions for our school parking lot. 
We strongly encourage families walk to school and use street parking for morning drop off and afternoon pick 
up. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

SIGNIFICANT DATES IN OUR COMMUNITY 

  
 

School District / Walter Lee Code of Conduct 

 
 
This Code of conduct is used at Walter Lee and acound the district to 
help remind all of us of the expectations in all school district buildings 
as well as when participating in all school district events.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


